
Date: 2/9/2024
To: State Agencies and Co-Op Members
From: State Procurement Office
Re: SPO Alert – Statewide Food Products Award

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” a contract for Statewide Food Products. The initial
Contract Period is from April 1, 2024 to March 31, 2025, and can be used by Statewide Eligible
Agencies and Co-Op Members.

New Contract Information:

Contract # Supplier Contract Start Date

CTR069903 Shamrock Foods Co 4/1/2024

If there are any questions, please contact Francine Whittington at Francine.Whittington@azdoa.gov
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